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Caldy Road

Woest Kirby
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16" September 2021

Dear parents/carers,
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Grammar School Parent Information Meeting
Monday 27" September at 5.30pm

We would like to invite all parents to an information meeting on Monday 27" September 2021 at 5.30pm
in the school hall. During the meeting we will be discussing preparation for the Wirral Grammar Schools
(West Kirby, Calday and Wirral Grammars) and the schools of special character (Upton Hall and St
Anselm’s).

Areas to be discussed will be preparation for the assessments, what areas the examinations will assess
and the application process both for sitting the assessments and for places at a particular school. There
will also be an opportunity to ask questions and have a look at some sample papers for the assessments.
This information meeting is open to all parents however if you do not wish for your child to sit an entrance
exam in September 2022, please feel free to contact Mr Ashton to discuss alternative arrangements and
provision for secondary education for your child.

We do hope you can join us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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